
 
 
 
 

PROCLAMATION 
 
WHEREAS,  the year 2024 marks the 64th annual National Public Works Week 

sponsored by the American Public Works Association and this year’s 
theme is “Advancing Quality of Life for All”; and  

 
WHEREAS,  the staff of the City of Northglenn’s Department of Public Works focus on 

infrastructure, facilities, and services that are of vital importance to a 
sustainable and resilient community, and to the public health, high quality 
of life, and well-being of the City; and 

 
WHEREAS,  the infrastructure, facilities, and services could not be provided without the 

dedicated efforts of our public works professionals who are responsible 
for maintaining, improving, and protecting our streets, water and 
wastewater systems, fleet, solid waste collection and recycling, public 
buildings, and other structures and facilities essential for our community; 
and 

 
WHEREAS,  it is in the public interest for residents, community members, and civic 

leaders in the City of Northglenn to gain knowledge of and maintain a 
progressive interest and understanding of the importance of public works 
and public works programs; and 

 
WHEREAS, the City Council wishes to recognize the public works professionals who 

are dedicated to providing courteous and quality service to our residents, 
while working to maintain and improve our City’s infrastructure. 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, I, Meredith Leighty, Mayor of the City of Northglenn, Colorado, do 
hereby proclaim the week of May 19th through 25th, 2024 as:  
 

PUBLIC WORKS WEEK 
 
in the City of Northglenn and urge all community members to acquaint themselves with 
the work involved in providing our public works and to recognize the substantial 
contributions that public works professionals make every day to protect our health, safety, 
and quality of life for all. 
 
 

DATED, at Northglenn, Colorado, this 13th day of May 2024. 
 
 
 
      
MEREDITH LEIGHTY 
Mayor 


	PROCLAMATION
	PUBLIC WORKS WEEK

